Department of EducationUNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION

DepEd-SDO of Bulacan Office of the SDS RECEIVE JAN 2 2 2021 By:

Reproduction No. $\frac{-\sqrt{|PV|}\mu U}{|S|}$

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Ed,D., CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Schools Division of Bulacan

MEMORANDUM DM-OUCI-2021-011

TO

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

MINISTER OF BASIC, HIGHER AND TECHNICAL

EDUCATION, BARMM

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

SHOOL HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND

SECONDARY SCHOOLS

FROM

DIOSDADOM. SAN ANTONIO

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction

SUBJECT

SURVEY FOR TEACHERS WITH DISABILITY IN THE NEW

NORMAL

DATE

January 18, 2021

The Department of Education through the Bureau of Learning Delivery-Student Inclusion Division is conducting a survey for teachers with disabilities in the new normal.

This survey aims to learn more about the experiences of teachers with disabilities particularly on the challenges they have encountered, technologies they have been using, and the impact of the training programs they have attended to their performance as educators during this pandemic and beyond.

Rest assured that all information to be shared in this survey will be strictly treated with utmost confidentiality by the Bureau. The results of this survey will mainly be used by SID to gain more insights about the experience of teachers with disabilities as vital inputs in designing more inclusive programs that will further enhance the competencies of these teachers.

In this regard, teachers with disabilities are requested to accomplish the survey questionnaire through the link: https://tinyurl.com/SIDSurveyForPWDTeachers.

For more information and/or clarification, you may contact the Bureau of Learning Delivery – Student Inclusion Division (BLD-SID) thru MR. ALLAN MESOGA with contact number 0919-886-1145 or with email address: allan.mesoga@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.